
Public forum
venue change
Due to over-whelming response... 

Due to the over-whelming response we have received for our ‘Public forum and 
light breakfast with the Chair and Psychology Board of Australia members’, to be 
held on Thursday 6 October, we have relocated the event to a larger venue.

DATE:	 Thursday 6 October 2011
TIME:	 7:00am – 8:00am
NEW 	 �Novotel Canberra
VENUE:	 65 Northbourne Avenue
	 Canberra ACT 2601
	 T: 02 6245 5000

*�Please note the new venue is just an 11 minute walk from the original  
forum location.

Due to the limited time available to answer all questions that are anticipated,
please submit questions in advance to psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au by COB 
Tuesday 27 September 2011.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

RSVP

27 September 2011
Kate Hateley 
E: psychologyforum@ahpra.gov.au
T: 03 8708 9235


